
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

 

Another busy two weeks at Lanesfield: NSPCC number day with lots of competitions 

in school; Red class at Cadbury’s, see the pictures overleaf - lots of learning fun 

was had by all. 

Parents evening this week, please ensure you book a slot to see the teacher if you 

haven’t attended already this term. 
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Top Attendance: 

 

• Lilac 93.9% 

• Purple 93.6% 

• Pink 93.5% 

Diary Dates 

February 

14th In-school Parents’ evening 

15th Showbie Parents’ evening 

16th Governors in school 

 

20th to 24th Half Term 

 

27th Bikeability Y4 

28th TOPIC week - Geography 

 

March 

1st Bikeability Y4 

1st Governors in School 

2nd World Book Day 

6th Holi 

Swimming Contribution for Year 3 and Year 6 

A reminder to parents that you can still make 

your £1 contribution for this term via Parentmail. 

 

 

 

PE Notice 

No jewellery for PE 

PE Hoodies or school jumpers only (No 

home clothes jumpers) 

World Book Day - Date: 2nd March 

Don’t forget to get organised as we will be dressing up on 

2.3.23.  Make sure it has a clear book focus.  Also, we 

have a great potato 

competition.  Look out 

for more information 

next week. 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For PSHE: Ava, Lillie-Mae, Simiyah, Adam, Grace, Alyssia, Joven, Summer-Leigh, 

Sophia, Gagan, Tamayia, Rubaljot, Alex, Max, Kieonna, Delisha, 

Alieu. 

For RE: Kameron, Kyra, Zenya, Elizabeth, Simas, Innayah, 

Jasmeet, David, Laya-Rae, Finley, Chloe, Freya, Harnoor, 

Kamran, Yuvraj, Riley S, Amanjot, Shaanvir. 

NSPCC Number Day 

National Online Safety 

Lanesfield Primary are working with National Online Safety- providing resources for all 

parents and carers.   

The resources include Parents and Carers courses (presented by Myleene Klass), online video 

resources and weekly guides covering a huge range of topics around internet safety.   

To create your account, please follow  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/lanesfield-primary-school and complete your details. 

When you’re set up, you’ll be able to set ‘Parent/Carer’ as your user type.  

You can access National Online Safety online via any device- including the brand-new 

smartphone app. Search for ‘National Online Safety’ in the App Store/Google Play Store.  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/lanesfield-primary-school
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Football - Lanesfield vs Field View 

On Thursday our boys football team took on Field View at home. The boys worked well 

and pushed in the first few minutes getting the ball through the opposition and Alieu 

finding the first goal. Quickly the team gained possession again and we were 2 - 0 up 

after some manoeuvres around Field View players. Field view then charged back and 

caught the boys off guard making a few 

runs down the wings the score levelled to   

2-2 at half time. Field View made some 

changes and again managed to press hard 

in the second half creating a flurry of goals. 

Lanesfield fought back but were unlucky 

with a few strikes narrowly missing the 

goal. In the final minutes Anthony managed 

to move past the Fieldview defence and get 

our 3rd goal. The final score was 7 - 3, 

Lanesfield were unlucky with some of their 

chances, however the boys showed          

determination right to the end.   

Red Class trip to Cadbury World 

 


